
 

A great place to be, a great place to learn 

Bungwahl public School 

56 seal rocks Rd  

Bungwahl  2423 

Mob: 0413 079 576  ph: 4997 6175  fax: 4997 6306 

 email: bungwahl-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

A proud member of the Great Lakes and Myall Learning Communities. 

 

Week   12.12.11 

Monday 

  

No Zumba  

Scripture 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner at ‘Buddha By The 

Beach’ 

  

Tuesday  

  

Wednesday 

   

 

 

 

 

Thursday 

  

  

 

 

Friday 

No Taekwondo 

      

Sue RFF  

Lower Division Xmas celebration 

AECG 12:30 - Sue 

Nerani Fun Day notes due 

Student reports distributed 

       

Stop Work Meeting (see attached note) 

 ‘Pot Luck’ CANTEEN - Sharni  

School Sleepover 

Greg RFF 

      

Fun day at Nerani 

Staff Xmas Party  

What’s on this week  term 4  week 10 

 
 

Last Friday we celebrated the end of the 2011 school 
year!  Thank you for all coming along and joining us on 
the day.  It was a terrific roll up.  The children once 
again were a credit to their families and the school.   I 
actually heard via the grapevine that Mr Ted Tisdall 
from the Returned Servicemen’s League spoke at a 
function on Sunday and the topic of his talk was 
Bungwahl Public School and the wonderful children we 

had.  He was 
most impressed 
by the behavior 
and generally 
feel of the morn-
ing. 
 

 

Presentation Day 

The 
boys and 
their 
drums 

Kindergarten Graduation 

Achievement Certificate  Most Improved Award 
         Nicholas              Nathaniel 



Lower Division Christmas Lunch 

Warning– P & Survey 

 

 

We will be attempting to  hold the postponed sleepover 

this Thursday 15
th
 December. 

The proposed program for the night: 

5:00pm  Families arrive and set up tents 

5:30pm Family games – families in groups rotate 

  through activities 

6:30pm Dinner 

7:15pm Aboriginal Customs & Beliefs – Steve Bre-

re  ton, Worimi Man 

8:00pm Santa arrives 

8:45pm Toasting marshmallows 

9:15pm Camp fire songs/Carols – Lead by Lou 

9:45pm Retire to tents 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 16
th
 we will be spending the day at Nerani for 

our annual fun day.  The bus will  drop off any students 

who are not sleeping the night at school.  Parents stay-

ing at the school will be asked to take their children to 

the coop at 8:30.  The bus will pick up from the Coop in 

the afternoon. The usual safety procedures will operate: 

 Staff will be solely responsible for students 

throughout the normal school hours 

 Staff will walk students to and  from the bus drop 

off point 

 Marker buoys defining swimming area 

 School rash shirts for easy identification 

 Children only permitted in the water when di-

rected by staff 

It would be appreciated if your child will be attending 

that you complete the note attached and return it to 

school by Wednesday 14
th

 December 

Parents are invited to bring a picnic lunch and  join us 

from 12:30pm  

 

What To Bring 

All own food and drinks for the day 

Swimmers, towel, thongs or sandals, hat  

Sunscreen (the staff will also have sunscreen) 

 

 

 

 

 

Our final celebration will be a traditional Christmas lunch 

with roast chicken, vegies and tiny plum puddings. (no 

brandy butter unfortunately), bon bons etc. children can 

wear their best party clothes. 

 

 

 

 

 

Children will be bringing home all their gear this week.  

If they haven’t brought extra bags today, please ensure 

they have some tomorrow. 

 

 

 

 

We still have a few families with outstanding accounts. It 

would be appreciated if  payment could be made by 

Thursday 15.12.11.  

 

 

 

 

We will be running the canteen as normal, if any stock is 

unavailable we will consult with child. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The staff would like to take the opportunity to thank all 

parents for their ongoing support throughout the year.  It 

certainly has been a busy one, but a very successful 

one as well. 

We trust you and your family have a safe and happy 

holiday.  We look forward to a big year again in 2012. 

 

 

 

 

  

Staff  return (SDD)  27
th
 January (Friday) 

Year 1-6 return   30
th
 January (Monday) 

Kindergarten commence  31
st
   January (Tuesday) 

 

 

 

 

Coming to you soon! 

Currently we are reviewing procedures for canteen and 

times for P&C meetings for 2012.  

We would like some feedback on 

Canteen days- 

What day would suit volunteers, would volunteers like to 

work a couple of hours or all  day. 

and 

When would you prefer the P & C meetings to be held- 

We have a choice of Wednesday 8.30am or 1.pm or  

Friday 8.30am or 1.pm 

 

Survey will be available from the office and also given 

out by hand. 

 

School Sleepover  

Pot Luck Canteen 

“Take Home” Week 

2011 Dates For The 1st Term 

Outstanding Accounts 

Merry Christmas & A Happy,  

Safe New Year 

Last Day at Nerani 



Most Improved 3-6 
                       Tia  

 Sports Person      Academic Achievement 
                Kai        Saxon  

    UD Academic Achievement         Creative Arts         Citizenship Award 
                       Jack        Rachel      Jack  

       2012 School Captains    We sang and then     Pacific Palms View Club Scholarship                                                             
 Maddison & Rachel    performed a play                                               Thomas 



Back at School 

Stephanie Alexander paid a visit.                   Kitchen Wizz  Award                                            Lunch with Stephanie 
                                                                                   Isabelle 

Zumba with the kids and then the  
parents. 

Showing us some Taekwondo  

Taekwondo Scholarship 
                      Caleb 



 

 

 

 

 

Nerani Day 

 

I hereby give permission for my child/children _____________________________ 

to participate in the annual end of year fun day at Nerani on Friday 16th December. 

 

 

 

Name: _____________________   Signed:__________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nerani Day 

 

I hereby give permission for my child/children _____________________________ 

to participate in the annual end of year fun day at Nerani on Friday 16th December. 

 

 

 

Name: _____________________   Signed:__________________________ 

 



 

Bungwahl Public School 

 

P&C Survey 

2011 

 

What day can you volunteer for canteen. 

 
Please circle 

 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

 

 

 

Which time would you prefer 

 

9 - 11:30 am     11 -  1:30pm      9 -  1.30pm  

 

 

 

 

Which day can I attend the P & C meeting 

 
Please circle 

 

Wednesday    8.30am   1.00pm 

 

Friday     8.30am   1.00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Holiday Raffles 

President of the P & C Mrs Lee-Anne Bramble is interested in organising some raffles 

over the school holidays at Seal Rocks. 

Lee-Anne is happy to put together the raffles but would like help selling the tickets. 

 

 YES  I am interested in helping with this fundraiser. 

 

Or 

 NO   I am not available.  

 

 

 

 

Name: ___________________________________     Phone No:___________________ 

 


